
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
June 8, 2020 meeting minutes 

 
 
Meeting was called to order by President. 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
ATV coordinator and      will be attending the June 9th Fenwood Village Board meeting to discuss opening 
up Highway M in Fenwood as part of finding an alternate route to Highway P. 
 
Trail behind Illusions to Highway P and the south side of P are closed due to wetness.  Was closed on the 
south side of P so people would not run the highway with the trail closed on the North side of Highway. 
 
Other possibility for trail is putting in a grant for a boardwalk but grants need to be applied for by April 
so it would have to wait another year for sure. 
 
It’s time to start mowing and there needs to be some back blading done at Burma.  Let Cindy know any 
hours you put in and equipment used.  Anything for June needs to be turned in shortly after the end of 
the month.  Cindy.manecke@gmail.com or 715-581-2468. 
 
Trail 3 at Burma has been gone over with the back blade and curves have been pulled in/down. 
 
Dean will fuel up the tractor and check the oil so it is ready to go. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
Next meeting scheduled for Monday July 13th  
 
Meetings are always the 2nd Monday of the month 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall. 
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